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09 September 2022 
 
Dear Helen 
 
22/02139/TPO The Kingswood Ridgemount Road Sunningdale Ascot SL5 9RW  
T1 - T3 - x3 Lime trees - Crown reduction by 10m to a final height of 10m (002/1982/TPO) 
 
Sunningdale Parish Council considered this application at the Planning Committee on 06 September 2022 and has a 
concern about the proposed tree reduction. 
 
 
 
 
This application is for the reduction of 3 Lime trees (see diagram 
right) 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Within the application description it states that the trees proposed for reduction are TPO trees, but no arboricultural 
report documentation has been uploaded to support this application. 
 
In 1982 it was reported that the Lime Trees at this address are subject to a TPO under TPO number (002/1982/TPO) 
and detailed 4 Lime Trees being present in T2 condition. However, within this application form the applicant states 
that the Lime trees are not subject to a TPO.  
 
Sunningdale Parish Council asks that until further information is received, no decision is made on this application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Yvonne Jacklin and Michael Burn 
Co-Chairs of the Planning Committee 

http://www.sunningdale-pc.org.uk/

